Republic of the Philippines
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION

March 14, 2017
Fr. Primitivo E. Viray, Jr., SJ
President
Ateneo de Naga University
Ateneo Avenue, Naga City

Dear Fr. Viray:

This has reference to your application to become a Delivering Higher Education
Institution for the CHED Faculty Training for the Teaching of the New General Education (GE)
Core Courses: Second Generation Training.

We are pleased to inform you that your institution has been selected to conduct the
training for the following courses from April 24 - May 13, 2017:

Course(s) Trainor(s)
Purposive Communication S.e\”“a' Jemfe_zr .
Villanueva, Virna S.
Malayuning Kommunikasyon Victoria, Vasil A.
Mathematics in the Modern Worid Fullante, Marivic D.
Matematika sa Makabagong Daigdig Noche, Joel
Understanding the Self Hernandez, Michael Roland F.
Pangunawa sa Sarili To be identified from CHED list of trainors

Relative to this, may we invite your designated program coordinator, together with an
administrative officer and the above-mentioned faculty members to attend the orientation
meeting on April 5, 2017 in Manila (venue to be announced later). The meeting aims to: a) orient
your program coordinators and admin officer on the guidelines and procedures relative to the
training; and b) orient the faculty trainors on the principles, philosophy and pedagogy of the new
General Education curriculum. Moreover, we hope that we can be able to address any
administrative concerns that would arise to ensure the smooth implementation of the faculty
training. Attached is the schedule of activities for your reference and guidance.

Moreover, attached herewith is the draft Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) between
CHED and Ateneo de Naga University which was already reviewed by the CHED Legal and
Legislative Service (LLS) for your review and signing. In the interest of time, may we kindly
request your Office to fast track the review, processing, and signing of the MOA and to submit it
to the Office of Programs and Standards Development (OPSD) not later than March 24, 2017.

Please confirm attendance of your representatives to the said orientation meeting with
Mr. Jason Manilay or Ms. Jade Ursua at (02) 709-4379 or email jamanilay@ched.gov.ph on or
before March 24, 2017. Travel and accommodation expenses will be shouldered by CHED.

Thank you for your utmost cooperation in this very important undertaking.

—i//{ery truly yours,
f"\‘(‘("\' - f. E’.v‘;) L?&;:
AMELIA A. BIGLETE

Director JV, Office of Programs and

: Standards Development
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